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From: registrar
Sent: June 12, 2017 3:51 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - - EB-2017-0049

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 11, 2017 1:04 AM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-11 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Mellissa Tobi Mani 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Dear Ontario Energy Board, 
I am writing to challenge Hydro One's application request for a distribution rate increase, and to have 
the service charges on disconnection/reconnections, removal of load limiters, account collections and 
access to their poles all increased. 
My family and I work hard to keep our electricity usage below 400kWh per month, and to be honest 
our electricity use is not the most expensive portion of our bill.  The most expense to us is the 
delivery of our electricity, in fact the cost of delivery is more than 50% of our bill ($50 on a $94 bill in 
May)! 
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I challenge this application which would see my rates for delivery rise, and I object to the application 
request that would see these increases be added to my bill before any rebates from the Fair Hydro 
Act, 2017 are implemented. 
Please help alleviate further burden to Ontario consumers of Hydro One by denying it's application 
for rate increases. 
Sincerely, 
Tobi Maniacco 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




